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April 30, 2024 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
sherri.golden@bpu.nj.gov 
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov 
 
Sherri L. Golden, RMC 
Secretary to the Board  
Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 
 
 RE: P.L. 2022, Chapter 107 
  Reports:  January, February, March 2024 
 
Dear Secretary Golden: 
 

Atlantic City Electric Company (“ACE” or the “Company”), a regulated electric public 
utility in the State of New Jersey, submits this report pursuant to P.L. 2022, Chapter 107 (codified 
as N.J.S.A. § 48:2-29.57 et seq.) and the Order of the Board of Public Utilities (“Board” or “BPU”), 
dated May 10, 2023, in Docket No. AO20060471 adopting a standardized reporting template. 
 

As directed in the Order, ACE is submitting its quarterly submission utilizing the 
standardized reporting templates comprised of three (3) completed monthly templates, one for each 
of January 2024, February 2024, and March 2024.  Pursuant to the Order, ACE is electronically 
filing the report into Docket No. AO20060471 through the Board’s External Access Portal.  
 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Cynthia L.M. Holland 
       An Attorney at Law of the 
         State of New Jersey 
 
Enclosures 

mailto:sherri.golden@bpu.nj.gov
mailto:board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov

	April 30, 2024
	VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

